JSCFGM E 2,

Julie ThomEson

From: Rebecca Essex <campaigns@good.do>

Sent: Friday, 18 November 2016 1:39 PM

To: fgm

Subject: Submission to the Joint Select Committee on Future Gaming Markets

Dear Members of the Committee,

[ call for the Tasmanian Government to do all it can to stop money being taken from Tasmanians who can
least afford it.

I have had at least 2 friends experience hardship because of poker machines. Both suffered significant
finical debt & loss, and mental health and relationship problems. I know that my friends aren't alone,
Tasmanians lose $200 million a year to poker machines.

I don't want poker machines in my suburb or any pubs/clubs in the greater Hobart area. [ would prefer to see
poker machines restricted to Casino venues to minimise their impact on Tasmanians. I have a young child
and I do avoid outings to local hotels that have poker machines to avoid her exposure to gambling.

Most Tasmanians don't want poker machines increased. 1 personally think it is unethical for Government
and private rich companies to make money by taking this from people who led into addiction by the design
& situating of poker machines.

Please act to stop new licenses being issued and stem the damage.

Yours sincerely, Rebecca Essex

This email was sent by Rebecca Essex via Do Gooder, a website that allows
people to contact you regarding issues they consider important. In accordance with web protocol FC 3834

we have set the FROM field of this email to our generic no-reply address at campai ons@good.do, however
Rebecca provided an email address (ressex29@gmail.com) which we included in the REPLY-TO field.

Please reply to Rebecca Essex at ressex29(@gmail.com.

To learn more about Do Gooder visit www.dogooder.co To learn more about web protocol FC 3834 visit:
www.rfc-base.org/rfc-3834.html




